
Follow-Up on Donation Request 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow-up on my recent donation request for 

our educational programs at [Organization Name]. Your support is vital in helping us provide 

quality education to underprivileged children. 

Since we last communicated, we have made significant strides in our program, and we're 

optimistic about the impact it will have on our students. However, we still need funding to fully 

implement our initiatives. 

If you have any questions or need further information about our programs, please feel free to 

reach out. We would deeply appreciate your support and partnership in this important mission. 

Thank you for considering our request. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


